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WHEW!!! We have all made it through the fast and furious holiday 
season in relatively good shape and we have 365 days to get ready 
for the next Christmas. ( I can hear the simultaneous and painful 
groan ) December was a fun time for our group as we got to have a 
nice Christmas party get together and had our traditional " Soup-
a-thon " where we sample about eight or so different soups that 
are made by our members and also some fabulous cakes, pies, 
cookies and candies to boot. We not only paint but we have some 
world class chefs in the group too. A great time was had by all.

January will find us getting into full swing preparing for our 'For 
the Love of Art Show and Sale' that will be held this year on 
 Sunday February 16  at City Hall. This is our big event each year 
and our artists have been painting all year in anticipation of this 
popular event. So we will be getting things into place and working 
hard to bring another beautiful show to the community and to you, 
our wonderful supporters. Thanks to you all and have a Happy New 
Year.

See you in February at the Show
Keep Painting
Carolyn Seely 
Secretary
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